Hello All Star families,

All of us at John Adams Elementary are excited about reopening our school. We
have missed having our All Stars in our classrooms and are busy preparing to
welcome our on-campus students back.

In addition, we want to recognize that some students will remain in the distance
learning model, and we will do all we can to best serve them as well. Regardless of
what instructional model our parent community selects, we are happy to offer a
choice and will make either a great experience.

Also, in planning for the return of on-campus students, we have established many
procedures to help ensure students and staff will remain safe. Safety is our highest
priority, and to ensure students and staff are safe, we will maintain best practices
(wear a mask, social distance and wash hands frequently).

Education is the great equalizer in life, and it can provide wonderful opportunities
in both personal and professional future endeavors for our All Stars. We all want our
students to grow regardless of where or how they receive their education. As a
school, we pledge to always do our best to help develop our students in mind, body,
and spirit.

| want to thank everyone for their continued support and express my excitement as
we prepare for the final quarter of the school year. Let’s all continue to do all we can
to support our All Stars and work together to make the final quarter the best it can
be.
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